
Mr Gareth Slocombe 

2818 Parker Road 

Nanoose Bay BC V9P 9K3 

Canada

Dear Mr. Slocombe,

I am writing to ask if you would be willing and able to me a positive reference letter for 

admission into the Northern Ontario School of Medicine. I am asking you for this reference because as 

a neighbor of mine in Nanoose Bay you were able to witness the character and intellect I possess 

through our personal and community interactions.

The Northern Ontario School of Medicine values maturity, altruism, organization and 

intelligence. If this is something that you would like to do, please mail the reference letter to 170 

Research Lane, Guelph, ON, N1G 5E2, Canada before January 1, 2016. Please contact me at 

nickbell23@hotmail.com if you have any questions or would like me to provide any documentation. 

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Nick Bell

mailto:nickbell23@hotmail.com

